Ruemel Panglao

From: Douglass Hall <douglass_hall@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 4:03 PM

To: Ruemel Panglao

Cc: Karen Hall

Subject: 10/14 Design Review Mtg, Agenda Item #2

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

To the Coastside Design Review Committee,

This note is in regards to Agenda Item #2, the house at 600 El Granada Blvd in El Granada. Karen and | are residents of El
Granada and would like it noted that the finished home at 600 El Granada Blvd, despite the variances from the
original design, is extraordinarily tastefully done.

The Ipe wood siding is an improvement on the original specified material and should maintain a good appearance with
less maintenance over time. The door and window height difference is not a material impact to the appearance of the
home and neither is wood railing vs the specified metal railing. Giving the difficulty in sourcing materials during the
pandemic, the overall stunning appearance of the home, and the minor variances that improve the appearance from the
original design specification, we request that you approve the variances without delay.

Respectfully,
Doug & Karen Hall

260 Palm Beach Ave
El Granada, CA



